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DENVER, CO – December 3, 2010 - Physician Health Partners (PHP) announced today 
that its Board of Managers has named Ken Nielsen as its new President and CEO.  Ken 
came to Physician Health Partners in 2004 and most recently served as Vice President 
of Finance and Informatics.  Ken also served as Interim CEO after the departure of Jay 
Want, MD this past September. 
 

Ken has been integral to Physician Health Partners’ 
success since his arrival, and has brought his keen sense 
of organizational development and growth in helping the 
company develop over the last six years.  The company’s 
Board of Managers, nearly all of whom are physicians, 
have expressed their strong support for Ken and his 
leadership team in continuing their vision for physician-
driven improvement in the quality and efficiency of the 
healthcare system. 
 
“The Board of Managers is very happy to emerge from this 
recent period of transition and is thrilled to have Ken at 
the helm of the company”, said Steve Krebs, MD, 
Chairman of the Board. 
 

Ken’s elevation to the role of President and CEO is effective immediately. 
 
About PHP 
Founded in 1996, Physician Health Partners (PHP) is a management services 
organization that believes physicians and other providers have the capability and 
responsibility to drive high quality, cost-effective healthcare for patients.  
 
Our innovative services create solutions for the healthcare market by delivering 
performance tools and expertise to improve healthcare quality, reduce overall system 
costs, and increase the physician’s success. Our current customers include physician 
groups serving adult and pediatric patients, and government entities directly funding 
healthcare services for certain populations. 
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